Field Trip
An optional field trip on Saturday, March 26, from 8am to about 7pm will examine global change-related issues in the region south of Tucson, including natural vegetation and grazing, agriculture, mining and water resources.  This is an excellent opportunity to examine global change-related issues up close, and is worth up to 5 extra-credit points. There will be about 40 seats available for the field trip (call for serious participants will be announced in late January). 

